
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of the 

Center Harbor Energy Committee 
October 2, 2014 

 

 

 

In attendance: Chris Johnson, Bernie Volz. Selectman Representative Richard Hanson. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:05. 

 

The committee reviewed and completed street lighting inventory project. Bernie will 

draft a list of proposed lighting to be removed or privatized for the Selectmen. It is also 

recommended that all remaining lights be converted to LED. Savings for removal to the 

town will be approximately $ 340.00/month. Additional cost for upgrade to LED TBD. 

 

Lakes Region Energy Fair 10/18/2014 – both Chris and Bernie will be present and 

providing seminars. 

 

 

Fire Station improvements – No report. 

 

Library lighting – Updated Mr. Hanson. No further report. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:02. 

   

Next meeting is scheduled for November 6, 2014 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted – Chris Johnson October 16, 2014. 

 


